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It is our distinct pleasure to inform
our Brothers of the happenings of
the current Zeta-Pi Chapter. We
have been really busy this winter
semester, and we are looking
forward to the Summer break and
the many great events we have
coming in the next few months.

The Chapter currently has 25 active
members and the climate of the
Chapter has changed drastically in
the last 12 months. We are a young,
driven chapter and we are very
excited for the way the Chapter is
moving. To amplify the growth the
Chapter is experiencing, we are
requesting more assistance from the
alumni. With your help, this Chapter
will be able to do great things in the
next year and bring Zeta-Pi to its full

glory.

This year Orchid Ball was held at
Addison Oaks Country Club. It was
a fun filled evening with the active
brothers, alumni, and all the dates
of the guests. Crchid  Ball
highlighted the successes of the
Chapter within the past year. Many
memories were shared among the
new members and those that have
been arcund the Chapter for a
while, We would like to thank all
those Brothers and Alumni that
wera able to attend this year.

It's getting to be that time of year.
Pig Roast is just around the corner.
The Chapter is starting to plan this
year's 21* Annual Pig Roast. The
tentative date this year is expected
to be September 11", 2015. We
hope to see many Alumni attend
this year. It is always an enjoyable
evening and we are looking forward
to it again this fall,

Winter 2015

Zeta Pi

Alumni
Newsletter




Zeta Pi Alumni Newsletter | Winter 2015

Zeta-Pi is  striving to enhance our
relationship with our great alumni — we
would like to have 3 Alumni and Active
nights per year. The golf outing was a
successful event last summer, loak for it
to become a regular event each year. The
Chapter would also like to thank all the
alumni that made it to this year's Qrchid
Ball. The Chapter had a successful year
because of the strong alumni presence.
We want to continue on the upward
bound and would love to connect with
even mare zlumni. We love to see a
strong turnout of alumni that share their
pxperiences and brotherhood moments
with the Chapter.

Thank you for taking the time to read this
newsletter, and we hope to reconnect
with you in the near future.
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